
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 6 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Super Structures 
This week we will be: 

English This week we will be looking at grammar and spelling 

activities.  We will be creating a spelling board game 

and playing some conjunction games. 

Mathematics In maths we will be exploring angles and turns as 

well as looking at the properties of 3D shapes. 

Topic Our aim for the week is to finish our wind turbines 

project – fingers crossed we manage to get them 

turning!   

 

We are happy to welcome Rachel and her family to our class and into the 

Heights family.  She joined at the end of last week and we hope she that enjoys 

the last few days of the summer term with us! 

Thank you for your support with our art exhibition last week.  The children 

thoroughly enjoyed the work they produced and we’re sure you’ll agree that it 

looked amazing! 

This week we have another busy week.  On Tuesday there is a choir performance 

to parents from 9.30am – 10.30am.  Thursday is ‘Moving Up Day’ where the 

children will meet the new Y4 teacher, Mrs Thomas.  She has asked that all 

children bring in a small object that represents something about them on 

Thursday morning. Friday is ‘Dressing Up Day’ so we are looking forward to 

seeing lots of exciting outfits!  

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 

 

 


